
Notice of Availability of HIPAA Notice of Privacy Practices  
 
American Furniture Warehouse 
8820 American Way 
Englewood, CO 80112 
 
10/5/2023 
 
To: Participants in the Medical, Zero, NASH, Regenexx, Dental, Healthcare FSA, Dependent Care FSA 
 
From: Rebecca Galbraith, HR Director  
 
Re: Availability of Notice of Privacy Practices 
 
The Medical, Zero, NASH, Regenexx, Dental, Healthcare FSA, Dependent Care FSA (each a “Plan”) 
maintains a Notice of Privacy Practices that provides information to individuals whose protected health 
information (PHI) will be used or maintained by the Plan. If you would like a copy of the Plan's Notice of 
Privacy Practices, please contact Rebecca Galbraith, HIPAA Privacy Contact Person at 8820 American 
Way, Englewood, CO 80112, 720-873-8612, RGalbraith@afwonline.com. 

 


